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May 19, 2012 
 !
TO:  Nathan !
FROM:  Principal !
RE:  Jump Rope Club & Show !
The Jump Rope Show this past week was a wonderful way to highlight all the practice and creative 
ideas you have collected from our students around jumping rope. The enthusiasm and excitement 
that was brought forward in the show invigorated even adults to try ‘butt jumping’ and doing the 
‘banana split’ jumps you showcased with the students. I appreciate how positive you have been with 
students and staff around showing exercise is fun and that we can all participate. I am also thrilled to 
know that you will be taking the show on the road to other schools. Thank you for weeks of 
dedicated after school practice with our students. We are so fortunate to have you on staff! 
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